Señor Jesse Palmer’s mini-bio: 

I grew up in New Hampshire and my first introduction to the great outdoors was day hikes up Mount Monadnock and a few overnight camp-outs with my parents.  In high school, a few friends and I started up an outing club/Jr. Sierra Club and this cemented my love for BEING OUTSIDE!  After high school I went to Colby College in Maine and had a fantastic time on our outdoor orientation trip (so much so that I joined the student committee which organized these trips for incoming freshman, led five of these trips myself in successive years, and worked for two summers at Colby to organize these trips).  I was also active in the Colby Outing Club and the Ultimate Frisbee Club.  I took a semester off after my freshman year to participate in a semester program with the National Outdoor Leadership School in the Rockies.  

After college I got a four-month internship at an environmental education center: Merck Forest and Farmland Center in southwestern Vermont.  During the summers after my second two years in college I worked for the Appalachian Mountain Club trail crew in the White Mountains, a job which I continued for two years after college, alternating with professional logging (yes I was a logger) in the winters.  Then I went full time with the AMC construction crew, building and maintaining the huts and lodges in the White Mountains.  This was generally a very sweet commute to work, hiking into huts that are between 2.5 and 6 miles from their trailheads on many mornings.  

After a total of ten years at the AMC I moved to Portland, Maine and started working for a residential construction company that focused on "green building."  I did that for three years, then left to do construction in a different and very unusual place....

I love mountain biking and skiing and I think the thing I am going to miss most during our time in Rocky Mountain National Park (besides my family) is riding my bike!

Señorita Michelle Phillips’ mini-bio: 

I hail from metro Detroit. Growing up in a suburb, most of my outdoor experience was limited to playing soccer, volleyball, and running cross country and track. I did some hiking during family vacations to Montana, but that was about it.

I graduated from college (Wayne State University) with a degree in Spanish and a desire to teach. That summer, I took a job leading high school trail crews with the SCA on somewhat of a whim.  By the end of the summer I fell in love with living and working in the outdoors.

I have worked with the SCA for over 3 years now. I have led high school trail crews in Kentucky, Pennsylvania, South Dakota and Michigan. I was part of a 10-month AmeriCorps program based out western Massachusetts in 2008 where I taught environmental education and worked on various trail projects. I was a member of an amazing crew leader trail crew in the Desolation Wilderness in Lake Tahoe.  Finally, I interned with the Arthur Carhart National Wilderness Training Center in Missoula, Montana this past winter.

I’m currently hanging out at my parents’ house in Michigan and taking some pre-requisite courses for grad school.  I'm planning on attending Bard College in New York in the fall to study environmental science and policy.  I am incredibly excited to spend a month camping and working with you all in Colorado before I have to hit the books for grad school! 

